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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/10/2024  09:21:022024/3724/P SUPPRT Ashwin Jolly I have resided next door at 8 Briary Close since early 2020 and have never experienced any noise nuisance 

from the external condensers. I cannot see the units on the roof at street level outside the property. Hence, I 

support the application.
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